# Parent's Bulletin YDH Sixth Form



May 2016 No. 2

# THINGS TO DO

### Yr. 12

Make sure that we have your Work Experience details.

Organise voluntary work to broaden horizons.

#### Yr. 13

UNIVERSITY - Send Student Finance application; choose accommodation. APPRENTICESHIPS - keep checking the Careers Wales website COLEG MENAI - send

#### REMEMBER!

applications.

AS/A2 RESULTS 18/8/16



#### **CONGRATULATIONS**

Congratulations to everybody who has been awarded a scholarship to study at University or Music College.

# Welcome!

Once again our Sixth Form has been extremely busy, and by now the exam period has started. Even so we have had plenty of time for visits, money raising activities, raising awareness events and fun as part of our daily life in the Sixth Form. We hope you enjoy reading about them.

## THE OPEN EVENING

A very successful Open Evening was held with over 100 year 11 pupils and their parents. During that week, it was good to see so many current sixth formers promoting their subjects in the Options Fair and helping in the Open Evening.

## **DIGITAL LEADERS**



As a school we are very proud to have our first Digital Leaders.
Owain, Georgia, Maya, Alex,
Derek and Mathew will be promoting ITC projects.

#### **PROJECTS**

It's always good to participate in various projects and over the past two terms we have been busy contributing again towards the Profi project which is run in conjunction with Pontio and Bangor University. We would also like to thank Gisda for their input.

#### **SPORTS**

Congratulations to Glesni Tegid and Alex Burgess on their success at the Eryri Schools Sports. On to Cardiff now!

#### VISITS

Once again several visits were organised for the Sixth Form.

Year 12 ICT visited Am Dro. The Year 13 English class went to Grassmere.

Year 13 RE spent two days in London.

The Sixth Form were represented by Mathew O'Hanlon Elms and Georgina Jones in London at the Anglesey Day.
Some yr.12 Chemistry students

have been working with Siemens.



The Art class visited the Tate in Liverpool.



# Parents' Bulletin YDH Sixth Form

# **VISITORS**

We welcomed a large number of guest speakers again last term. It's always a pleasure to have ties with so many local and national bodies.

Menter Fachwen Anglesey Council St David's Hospice Give Blood Air Ambulance

Anglesey Communities First Irfon Williams - Mental Health sessions

Phil Lynes - Student Finance Wales Dr. Catrin Edwards and Dr Elin Royles, International Politics, Aberystwyth University.

# **RAISING MONEY**

More coffee mornings were held and the cakes are still selling well.

We have raised money for the British Heart Foundation, Oxfam and Hospice at Home.

We are also very proud of our link with the Pentraeth branch of the NSPCC and were busy before Easter selling and eating Easter chicks and eggs.

# CONTRIBUTION TO THE SCHOOL AND LOCAL COMMUNITY

A small group of pupils had a wonderful morning adjudicating the Welsh and Art Eisteddfod competitions at Ysgol y Borth.

Thia, Ceri and Lois read Papur Menai for the blind.



The Sports' Ambassadors have been extremely busy volunteering in a residential home - a most rewarding experience.

The Oxfam Ambassadors have been raising money and awareness of the charity's work with a sponsored fast, a book swap and a cake stall.

Shôn Alun Thomas, the Urdd Ambassador has ensured that volunteers were available to help during the Cylch and County Eisteddfodau.

A very successful quiz was organised for students and staff. Thanks to Rib Ride for donating the prize - the winning team is looking forward to the adrenaline rush!

# AND FINALLY...

Congratulations to Cordia on their fantastic achievement - winning Cân I Gymru and then at the Pan Celtic Festival in Ireland. Well done!

# THE FUTURE

THE 6<sup>TH</sup> FORM STAFF WOULD LIKE TO WISH EVERYBODY WHO IS LEAVING ALL THE BEST AT THE START OF A NEW JOURNEY.

REMEMBER TO CALL IN TO SEE US!

YOU WILL ALWAYS BE WELCOME!

